
 

 

 

 

Update: Early Childhood Development (ECD) sessions 
 
Members will recall that it was previously reported that about 80 posts were approved, transferring ECD 
members from the Department of Social Development to the Department of Education with effect from 1 
April 2022.  The affected members have been identified and issued with letters. Subsequently, both the 
Departments of Social Development and Education will be visiting affected members in all five districts to 
clarify issues regarding the migration. Members should note that the arranged meeting sessions will take 
place as follows starting at 10:00:   
 
Capricorn District: 23 February 2022  
Mopani District :  24 February 2022 
Sekhukhune District : 28 February 2022 
Vhembe District : 25 February 2022 
Waterberg District : 1 March 2022 
 
The PSA encourages all affected members to attend the planned sessions as per the above schedule as 
it is the opportunity for affected members to ask questions that will affect them during and after the 
migration. 
 
For further information or to join the PSA, contact the PSA shop stewards: Nkhensani Maluleke 
(Nkhensani.ny@gmail.com) and/or Locan Bonisiwe Sibiya (Sibiya.locs@gmail.com), or the PSA 
Provincial Office on (015) 295 0500.  
  
Members will be updated on developments. 
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